
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Memorandum
Item 10b

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  September 18, 2025
SUBJECT:  CCSD Out of State Student Travel Request

CCSD has an exciting opportunity through the SUCCEED grant.  A group of Prince of Wales students are able to 
attend the National Indian Education Association (NIEA) Convention and Trade Show in Spokane, Washington.  
The travel dates are October 7-12, 2025.  Among the students selected to attend is a junior at CHS.

As this involves out-of-state travel, prior approval from the Board is required per CCSD Board Policy 6153.  As 
the Board is aware, school-sponsored trips are important components of a student's development.  Such trips 
not only supplement and enrich classroom learning experiences, but also encourage new interests, increase 
awareness of community resources, and help students relate their school experiences to the broader world. 

With that said, we respectfully request the Board’s consideration and approval for this opportunity, which 
promises to be an enriching and meaningful experience for our selected student.

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the Out of State Travel Request for CHS Junior, Ahrianna Taylor, to 
attend the NIEA Convention and Trade Schow in Spokane, WA on October 7-12, 2025.


